
   
 

   
 

 
         

 

    
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Children’s Christmas Performance at Queen’s Theatre for Y2 and Y3 
 
As you know, on Monday 16th December at 11am, Years 2 and 3 will be taking part in a 
Christmas show alongside the Rhodes Choir at Queens Theatre in Hornchurch.  
 
The children will be required to arrive at Queens Theatre by 9.30am in order to rehearse 
before their performance.  
 
It is important that any Year 2 and 3 children arrive at school by 8.45am on the day as we 
will be leaving at 9am sharp to get the bus to Hornchurch.  
 
As we are travelling on public transport, we will need extra adults to accompany Poppy and 
Carnation Class on the bus. We need at least three parents/carers from each class to 
support.  
 
If you have a ticket to watch the performance and would be happy to help, please inform a 
member of staff. There is a café at the theatre where you will be welcome to wait before 
the start of the performance.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Laura Black 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


